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What a great summer at Carlsbad Inn Beach Resort!

Back to School

Kids are going back to school earlier each year and this year some
Arizona students were back in class as early as August 6th. In the
past we saw lots of children (as part of younger families or children
traveling with Grandparents) all the way to Labor Day. Now, the
resort, and the City of Carlsbad, goes into a quieter period beginning
with the second week of August. The end of summer just has a
different feel to it. For many of our Owners, late summer has a new
appeal of being able to enjoy the summer weather without the typical
crowds of Summer. For those that can still get away, | remind you
that at Carlsbad Inn we still celebrate the official end of summer with
a great party on Labor Day, we will have two bands and a full day of
activity; we hope you will find the opportunity to come celebrate with
us!

Owners’ Meeting

The Annual Owners’ Meeting in June was a great success with as
large of a turnout as | can remember. Charlie Herf and Sharon
McLaughlin were re-elected to the Board of Directors, Resort
Management gave a presentation about resort operations, there was
a chance to participate in a question and answer session, followed by
a raffle give away of several nice prizes.

Following the meeting, everyone went back to the Carlsbad Inn for a
catered barbeque on the Green with live entertainment. It was a great
time!

Spa Update
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We completed a multi-week resurfacing project on our small Spa by

the pool area in June. The Spa reopened on June 25th and was back in service in time for the busy
summer season.

Associate Recognition
Every month, Carlsbad Inn honor our Associate of the Month. Eugene Magbata was named the Carlsbad
Inn Associate of the Month for June. After 26 years in his role here at the resort, Eugene still brings his

passion for customer service with him to work everyday. Please congratulate him the next time you see
him.

Hope you all had a great summer and | look forward to seeing each of you soon.

Best regards,
- Randy Chapin

General Manager

Carlsbad Inn Beach Resort
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